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Please be aware of  4 of the most relevant alerts this week. One relates to TV licence scams and 
2 others relating to HMRC scams, which have been in the increase again. The fourth relates to a 

bereavement scam. 



http://gov.uk/




This week our youngest key worker pod 
had some little visitors. 

We had Duckling eggs!!

The children are looking after them and will 
be writing a diary to show the other 

children in the school what is happening. 

Over the course of the day on Tuesday 
they all hatched! All the ducklings are 

happy and healthy and we left them all 
snuggled up together underneath their 

heated bedroom! 





Mrs Huggens has 
been inspired by Mrs 

Piesley and has 
written a poem in 
response to hers

Can any of you 
write a poem 

about lockdown 
life?





Hi Everybody!

I hope you and your family are keeping well.

We’ve been so lucky with the sunshine, and it’s 

been wonderful seeing all of your creative ideas you 

have shared with us - well done to you all.

I have been spending lots of precious time with my 

family, playing games, competing in family quizzes 

etc.

My daughter had a very different, but fun lockdown 

17th birthday.

My children have learnt to cook a variety of meals 

and desserts and we’ve enjoyed many walks 

together with our two dogs in the park.

It’s been so long since I saw your smiley faces, I 

miss you all!

Stay Safe and hopefully I will see you all very soon.

Take care & keep smiling :)

Mrs Monk
xxx 



Hi everyone!

I hope you are all well and doing 

lots of fun things at home.

I’ve been doing quizzes, singing, 

dancing and gardening. I even 

uncovered part of my garden that I 

didn’t know existed - a secret path 

and patio. I’ve also been doing 

some DIY - I’ve put  a chair back 

together! Sadly none of my family 

have been brave enough to sit on it 

yet!

Missing you all!

Mrs Macmaster



Hi Everyone!

I hope you are all safe and well 

having fun learning at home and 

some of you at school.

I have enjoyed going on long walks 

each day and spent time planting lots 

of flowers, so hopefully my garden will 

be full of bright colours soon.

I have also been busy writing 

poems and hope you have enjoyed 

reading the ones in the newsletters.

Hope to see you all again soon!

Mrs Piesley



 

Home Learning.

Look at some of the amazing work that people have shared with us 
on Google Classroom – why don’t you try some of these activities?

Daisy has 
created 
her own 
scientist! 

Isabella in EYFS, 
has been working 

really hard with her 
phonics sounds!

Harry listened to the story 
that Mrs Strachan read about 
the dinosaurs and decided he 
wanted to make one. He 
made it out of junk found in 
the house and painted it.

Sophie made a bug hotel, it's occupied 
a well! Sophie got a bike and we go for 
daily rides. She helps with cooking and 
baking and is very keen on tidying up. 
She made up lots of imaginary friends 

in the garden. Sophie watches the 
stories on the Westlands Facebook 
page and Sophie loved seeing Mrs 

Strachan



 

Our year 6 
Home 

learning 
Stars



We are closed on Wednesdays 


